
Yachats is a village that values natural resources.  Water packaged in plastic bottles 
and transported from remote locations consumes unnecessary fossil fuel resources and 
creates a lasting waste management problem not only for our community, but for the 
entire planet.  Therefore, the City Council requests that users of the Yachats Commons 
and other City properties refrain from the use and sale of bottled water.   
 
 
A surprising number of our citizens and visitors are medically sensitive to the chemicals 
used in artificial fragrances.  These substances make them ill and in some instances 
they can actually life threatening.  The City Council wishes to make our community 
facilities available to all people.  As a consequence the Council asks that users of the 
Commons attempt to eliminate unnecessary artificial fragrances (perfumes, colognes, 
artificial scents)  from events occurring in the Commons. 


